

2021-05-26 5G-xHaul Meeting notes

26 May 2021 | 2am PDT | 5am EDT | **09:00 UTC** | 10:00 BST | 11:00 CEST | 12:00 EEST | 14:30 IST | 17:00 CST | 18:00 JST |

Web Conference:

<https://thorsten-heinze-telefonica-de.webex.com/thorsten-heinze-telefonica-de/j.php?MTID=m849236edb092dff10071725f5b8839f>

Invited:

- **Andrea Delmonte**
- **@Andreas Lattoch**
- Alok Surve
- **Daniela Spreafico**
- **Daniel Perez Calvo**
- **Daniilo Pala**
- Eduardo Yusta
- Hubing
- Hsudarsa
- Jorge Lopez
- Istvan Vencz
- Jasper Yang
- Leo
- Ma Yong
- **Michael Binder**
- **Nader Zein**
- Paul Parva
- Pawel Krecicki
- **Petr Juncik**
- **Prathiba Jeevan**
- **Roberto Servadio**
- Shuzhan
- Thomas Seitz
- Thomas Schulze
- Tian Zhu
- **Thorsten Heinze**
- Yossi
- Zhang Dong

Info to:

- Tracy Van Brakle

Goals

- going forward

(please feel free to correct and update your names 😊 Thank you very much!!!)

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
00:00	chair topic		no update
00:05	Admin		Next meetings 2020-06-02: Martin Skorupski 2020-06-09: Martin Skorupski 2020-06-16: Martin Skorupski 2020-06-23: Martin Skorupski

00:05	Synchronization	Thorsten Heinze Alexander Wenk	<p>Feedback</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ implementation from PoC#4 seems to be outdated ▪ ietf-ptp (https://datatracker.ietf.org/doc/rfc8575/ - IEEE1588) or itu-t (https://www.itu.int/rec/T-REC-G.8275.1/en) is now the table ▪ AI: Thorsten: Experts should check the options. ▪ GenDoc from G.7721 under analysis <p>2021-05-12</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ Alexander check the doc ▪ first feedback - G.7721 v1.00 covers the needs ▪ Questions <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ default datasets - given in the document ▪ were to get the data per device <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ invitation to TEF internal calls ▪ What elements are needed from G.7721? <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ on the agenda for next week <p>2021-05-19</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ on the agenda for next week <p>2021-05-25</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ Please see minutes: https://github.com/openBackhaul/core/wiki/2021-05-25-Interface-call <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ AI for AlexW for next week
00:08	Mediator Instance Manager	Thorsten Heinze	<p>Pre- Discussion happened yesterday</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ info send by Thorsten on Monday 2021-05-17 ▪ in addition Thorsten will send the "background discussion slide".... <p>Mediator Instance Manager</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ What is the protocol? NETCONF or REST or RESTCONF or ... <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ Working Assumption: not decided ▪ SIAE would like to decide based on efforts after analysis. ▪ UML include the "service" - but not the operational and maintenance layer ▪ YAML (OpenAPI3) UML (papyrus) YANG <p>2021-05-25</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ Any questions? <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ no questions
00:10	EthernetContainer #28, #37, #38	Thorsten Heinze	<p>Issues are based on the same underlying problem</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ the solution of #28 should be applied to the issues #37 and #37 ▪ to be decided on 2021-06-09 <p>Question to vendors</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ in the context of #37: Are discrete values be supported.
00:58	RMON counters	Roberto Servadio	<p>AI: Martin - Provide the latest list of the RMON counters</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ tracking in : https://github.com/openBackhaul/ethernetContainer/issues/45
	End of the Meeting		

Action items